
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Plympton                       Term: Term 6  2022-2023               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term has been a fantastic term for 

our Class Enterprise. Plympton 

successfully grew and nurtured plants 

to sell successfully at the school fete 

this term. As well as this, Plympton also 

set up a stall at the WOW Celebration 

event, demonstrating their 

entrepreneurial spirit once again. 

 

This term has also seen a successful 

end to the year at Growing2Gether, 

growing and selling organic lettuce 

that we grew earlier this year. Our 

sunflowers, peas, cosmos, beetroot, 

carrots and tomatoes (donated by 

the Inghams Plant Nursery) have given 

us great pleasure in our allotment 

patch. Thank you for having us at 

growing2gether. 

 

This term we have seen some 

successful class celebrations, with 

offsite trips celebrating the hard work 

of our class, pizza parties, pre prom 

parties, live music and belated 

coronation parties. 

 

We have also celebrated the release 

of original music, with Aiden releasing 

his song ‘Follow Your Dreams’. 

 

A big thank you and well done to all 

the hard working staff and students in 

Plympton Class. 

 

Have a wonderful summer, 

 

Aaron 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


